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Comment for tonight.
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Futurewise

Hi Steve --

The City of Shoreline is making important decisions about how the city will grow for the next
 100 years. With the new light rail station at 185th opening in 2023, the City has the
 opportunity to create a walkable, healthy neighborhood with expanded job opportunities,
 affordable housing and new services and amenities for residents. Now is your chance to
 support a sustainable future for Shoreline.

We hope that you will join Futurewise in support of the City’s vision for the 185th light rail
 station area. You can tell the City Council you support a livable, vibrant community at 185th
 in the following ways:

1. Attend the city council meeting on Monday evening, February 23 at 6:30pm to speak
 in favor of a compact, walkable community that will help the city grow with intent and
 encourage a healthier, more livable neighborhood. Public comment is open to all city
 residents. The meeting is at Shoreline City Hall (N 175th Street and Midvale Avenue
 N). Come early to sign up to speak.

2. Send an email to city council members and the mayor expressing your support of the
 City’s vision for the 185th Street Station Subarea Plan.

3. Tell a friend or neighbor. Share this message with others and encourage them to take
 action in support of a healthy, walkable community.

For more information about what Shoreline is considering for the 185th Street Station Area,
 please visit the City’s website.

Thank you for your support!

Amy Gore
Sustainable Communities Director
Futurewise

Join, Renew, Give | Facebook | Twitter @FuturewiseWA
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